Empowering Bermuda’s Progress

Road Works

Lane Closure

Cemetery Road, Pembroke
12-20 November 2011

One lane of Cemetery Road will be closed to traffic.
Traffic controls will be in place.

Lane closure is necessary for excavation to lay duct
in preparation for development of BELCO’s new
North Power Station.

Motorists are advised to use alternate routes, if possible.

BELCO thanks motorists and Cemetery Road businesses
for their cooperation, as this essential work is undertaken.
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